Delapre Primary School

Year 2- Spring 2 Term

We hope you all had a lovely half term break and are ready for an exciting new term.

English

This term we are looking at: Information leaflets and we will continue writing our own creative narratives based upon stories from around the world.

- -Our focus is to use a variety of research methods to find information and record facts using headings and sub-headings. We will continue to develop creative writing skills.
- -We will continue to focus upon regular reading, comprehension and spelling.

PE:

Please ensure that your child has both plimsolls and trainers in school. As the temperature is still cool, long trousers for outdoor PE are essential.

Indoor (Dance - Toys)
Outdoor (Invasion Games - attacking, defending, scoring and teamwork)
(outdoor)

Clubs:

This term lunchtime LEGO and afterschool Multiskills clubs are running!

Maths

- -Addition and Subtraction column method with exchanging
- -Fractions of shape and amounts
- -2D and 3D shapes
- -Telling the time to o'clock, half past, quarter past, quarter to and to five minutes

Each week, your child will be given a number bond challenge, which will increase with difficulty if they successfully complete it. Please support your child as these will be sent home for the children to revise for the next week.

Other Subjects:

Science- Living Things and their Habitats.

Humanities - The Titanic

RE- The Easter Story

Art- Mother Nature - sewing and collage.

Computing - Making music.

Music- 'Zoo Time' learning to appraise beats, pulse and tempo in music.

PSHE- Getting on with others.

Reading, Homework and Spellings

Please continue to listen to your child read every day. This will enable your child to make good progress in all areas of their learning. Please remember to comment in your child's reading book as this acknowledges their strengths and weaknesses and enables us to provide specific support within school. Homework continues this term, the children will be expected to complete Maths and English tasks on alternate weeks, finished homework is due in on Wednesdays. We encourage homework to be completed independently and in pencil. Weekly spellings which will be tested on a Thursday, will also continue.

We appreciate your efforts in supporting your child's learning at home, we thank you for this continuous support.

Kind regards,

Mrs Prigmore-Wells Miss Chalmers Miss Taylor